Barcelona 5 July 1966

Prof, Leila D, Bram
Head, Mathematics Branch
Office of Naval Research
Code 432

Department of the Navy
Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Professor Bram,

I send you a manuseript copy of my paper which
was awarded the prige of "L'INSTITUT D'ESTUDIS CATALANS" Its pu-
blication may be gomewhat delayed. The paper is based cn research
carried ocut up to date under U.S. Navy contract N62558-4484. You
will also note that it is written in Catalan.

I am not sendiing you a copy of the paper (in En-
glish) which deals with ny research under Contract N62558~-3079 as
I believe it will ©be published shortly and I will then send you
three reprints as requested.

With kinder regards
I am,

Yours sincerely

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 prq1.99
Barcelona - 174 Spain
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